
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

We continue to work hard to improve our service for the residents we 
service in our cities and counties.  To further improve our service for 
City of Winona residents, we will be implementing some service day 
changes for some of those residents. 

Effective the week of April 3, 2023 we plan to go to the following 
schedule: 

Monday/Thursday Service will remain the same for the residents 

Tuesday/Friday  Service will remain the same for the residents 

Wednesday/Saturday Service for these residents will change to 
Tuesday/Friday 
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